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12/10/2020  12:17:242020/3500/P COMMNT Crispin Burdett The applicant appears to be trying to pull the wool over planning officers' eyes and on the ground alone the 

application should be resisted as it seems that this has been a deliberate strategy of ignoring planning 

regulations so as to gain an advantage in this application and to slip this change through as a "minor" 

alteration.

The "existing" railings have been very recently erected without planning permission and are out of keeping 

with the conservation area. 

The railings and any opening up of the basement will change the line of the streetscape significantly. 

Currently, there is an alignment with the Rare Disease Hospital's frontage and the wider open pathway that 

resulted is part of the character and amenity of the street.

10/10/2020  09:43:052020/3500/P OBJ D H Unal I strongly object to this application. The application refers to ¿retention of existing railings at ground floor 

level¿ however these railings were installed in May 2020, without, as far as I can tell, planning permission to 

do so. The area enclosed by the railings was previously pavement. As the pavement is now much narrower as 

a result, social distancing on the pavement is much harder. The installation of the railings was not in keeping 

with the local area, and I would have objected to the planning application for the installation of them earlier in 

the year, if there had been one.
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